
The Official Board held their regular monthly meeting at the church on October 25th 
('83). Present: Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan; Brothers Bugieda, Davis, Fearn, Gerhart, 
Halter, Lauf, Nendel, Picazio, Sakash, Schlack and Yee; Sisters Bullwinkle, Cooper, 
Sakash and Muir (17). 

The Pastor read the 146th Psalm, which was followed by prayer by the individual 
members of the Board. 

The reports of the Church Clerk and Treasurer were accepted as prepared. 

Old Business 

There are eight people sponsoring the young people for the God, Country and Family 
Rally on November 11th at the Spectrum. 

As yet there has been no opportunity for the committee of men to visit Ed Demetre-
shon, Jr., concerning his resignation from the Official Bodrd. 

New Business 

There will be a bi-monthly Prayer Breakfast held at the church every other Saturday 
at 8 A.M. The Pastor extended an invitation to attend the Breakfast 

The Church Calendar 

Thursday, Nov. 3rd - Ushers and Counselors for the Jimmy Swaggart Crusade will be 
meeting in the Sanctuary at 7:30 P.M. 
Sunday, November 6 - Frank Zgrablich from VFCC will minister in the Evening Ser-
vice on Why Should I Suffer? 
Friday, Nov. 11 - God, Country and Family Rally at the Spectrum. 
Saturday, Nov. 12 - Men's Prayer Breakfast - 8 A.M. 
Monday, Nov. 14 - Light-for-the-Lost Steak Out, VFCC - 6:45 P.M. 
Friday, Nov. 18 - International Fellowship Dinner - 630 P.M. 
Sunday, Nov. 20 - Bible Sunday - special offering will be taken 

Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, Nov. 24th - Bob and Janet Hymes, missionaries to Japan 
Thanksgiving Dinner 

Saturday, Nov. 26 - Men's Prayer Breakfast 
Sunday, Nov. 27th - Ray Gannon, Messiah Missions, ALM. and P.M. 

Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan attended a meeting of the Spring Garden Improvement Associa-
tion and report that there are many plans to improve this area. 

Since there has been a depletion in our income, motion was made that we reduce the 
size of our advertising in the Philadelphia Inquirer - motion carried. Brother 
Jerry Nendel will look into advertising in the Girard News and Welcomat. Inquiry 
was made concerning a listing at the Tourist Information Center. 

The meeting then adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth C. Muir, Church Clerk 


